
	

IMMUNOLOGY	&	ALLERGY	NURSES	GROUP	EDUCATIONAL	GRANT	
APPLICATION	FORM	

The	 Immunology	 &	 Allergy	 Nurses	 Group	 are	 pleased	 to	 offer	 two	 educational	 grants	 per	 year	
(£1,000	 each)	 for	 the	 purpose	 of	 supporting	 nurse-led	 research	 in	 the	 areas	 of	 Immunodeficiency	
and	Allergy.	 	 To	apply	 for	a	grant,	please	complete	 the	 form	below.	 	The	 recipient	of	each	will	be	
decided	 by	 the	 board	 members	 and	 announced	 at	 the	 Annual	 General	 Meeting.	 	 The	 recipient	 of	
each	 award	 will	 be	 required	 to	 present	 their	 research	 findings	 or	 impact	 on	 practice	 at	 the	 next	
Immunology	&	Allergy	Nurses	group	conference.	 	The	deadline	 for	application	 is	April	20th	of	each	
year,	please	reply	to	Sheena.hopkins@rlbuht.nhs.uk	
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Job	Title	

	

	
Work	address	
	
	

	

	
Grant	applied	for	(please	delete	
as	appropriate)	

	
Immunodeficiency/Allergy	

	
Course/Research	Title	

	

	
If	a	taught	course,	date	of	
commencement	

	

	
If	a	taught	course,	which	
educational	institution	

	

	 	
Please	give	an	outline	of	your	
research	proposal	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	
Please	briefly	describe	the	
relevance	of	your	project	to	the	
advancement	of	clinical	

	



knowledge/management	of	
immunodeficiency	or	allergy	
	
	
	
	
Please	describe	how	you	would	
expect	patients	to	benefit	from	
your	course/research		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	

	

	

	 	


